
Together: caring, aspiring and achieving…. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a wonderful first week in school. All the children look impeccably 
smart and ready for work so thank you to you all for your efforts. Our new 
children have settled in really well, as have our new teachers. We hope you 
received a copy of the new calendar and like the new updated design. 
 
Meetings with Parents 
Our Open afternoons for parents are next week. These will not last for more 
than 20 minutes and will give you the opportunity to learn more about the class 
themes and routines. There will, of course be consultations later on the term to 
meet with teachers on a one to one basis. If you cannot make these events but 
would like to meet with your child’s teacher, please ring the office and we will 
try our best to accommodate you.  

 
Tuesday, 18th September 

Year Group Time Location 
Year 1 3.30pm Mrs. Lewis’s room 

(please use side playground 
entrance- Infant Yard) 

Year 2 4pm Miss Scriven’s room 
(please use side playground 

entrance- Infant Yard) 
Year 3 4.30pm Mrs. Williams’ room 

(Please use Pandas entrance) 
 
Thursday, 20th September (please note the new date distributed last week) 

Year Group Time Location 
Year 4 3.30pm Miss Wilson’s class 

(Please use Pandas entrance) 
Year 5 4pm Miss Moseley’s class 

(Please use Pandas entrance) 
Year 6 4.30pm Miss Davies’s room 

(Please use Pandas entrance) 
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Contact Information 
Please could you ensure that the office has your most up to date contact 
details, especially if there have been any changes to telephone numbers. 
 
Schools’ Fitness Week 
The start of this week has certainly been an active one, with pupils from Year 1 
to Year 6 and teachers taking part in Live Body Coach Workouts every morning 
at 10am. Please ensure all P.E. kits are in school again tomorrow for their final 
workout.   
 
Afterschool Clubs 
Clubs will begin next week, W/C 17th September and will run for ten weeks, five 
weeks this half term and five weeks next half term.  There will be no clubs 
during the week of Parent Consultations. Letters for each club will be circulated 
to the relevant year groups this week. We will try our utmost to accommodate 
all pupils interested in clubs but due to the popularity of some clubs, there is a 
possibility that they will have to run on a rolling programme. 
 
Club Year 

Group 
Day Club Leader Finish time & pick 

up location 
Movement to 
Music 

Y1 Wednesday Mrs Elliott / Mrs 
Lewis 

4pm 
Infant Yard 

Performance Y2 Thursday Mrs Scrivens 
Let’s get Fit Y3 Wednesday Mrs Lane 4.15pm 

Infant Yard Choir / Glee Y3 Thursday Mrs Davies 
Art Attack Y3/4 Tuesday Miss Wilson 4.15pm 

Front of school 
Main Entrance  

Lego Y4 Wednesday Mrs Lawrence-Dent 
Drama Y4/5 Thursday Mrs Freeman / Miss 

Moseley 
Rugby  Y5/6 Tuesday Mr Davies 
Football Y5/6 Wednesday Mr Aubrey 
Netball Y5/6 Thursday Miss Davies 
STEM (including 
coding) 

Y6 Wednesday Mrs Cooper 

Mindfulness Y6 Wednesday Mrs Evans 
 
We are also hoping to provide additional afterschool clubs that will be run by 
external agencies (for a small fee) - further information to follow shortly.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  
Mrs. L. J. Lewis 
Headteacher  


